More news from VMC on....
Progress Reports & Booking App for Parent-Teacher Interviews
Parent Workshop Powerpoint 
New 50-50 Schedule for Secondary 3, 4 and 5 Students
Virtual Day planned for Secondary 1 and 2 Students
Francais Langue Seconde de Base Exam for Secondary 5 Students
 
VMC Newsletter November 20th, 2020
Progress Report and Booking App for PT Interviews:   
Mozaik has been updated with the new progress report.  Please access it online to verify your child's academic progress.  The booking app for PT Interviews will be sent to the entire school population on Monday morning.  Parents, whom teachers have requested to meet with them the evening of November 26th, 2020, have already received access to the booking app and have priority booking until Sunday evening. 
Powerpoint presentation: 
"Smartphones, Sexting & Social Media: What Parents & Kids Need to Know About Growing Up in a Digital World" with Alissa Sklar, Ph.D.
Here is the link to the slide deck used during the presentation: http://bit.ly/Parenting-digitaltech.
Every once in a while, a browser doesn't like the shortened URL, in which case, you can use this longer one: https://prezi.com/hw3curmy-zlc/?token=43ec991a4b29c1dc83ee7c4951f5370a18e0b12298093d55d80eb7e7f3c84cdc&utm_campaign=share&utm_medium=copy
 
GO High Schools - Get Moving!
There will be some data collected at VMC this December.  Some of our classes will be asked to participate.  Please read the attached document and return it by November 26th if you wish for your child to be excluded from this project.  The survey will be completed online through Physical Education classes at all levels. 
Projet GO_ANG_Vincent Massey Collegiate.pdf 
 
Extension Of The 50-50 Schedule For Secondary 3, 4 And 5 Students Until Further Notice.
The following schedule also includes the adjustments made by the Government during yesterday's announcement.
	Day of the Week
	Cycle Day - Date
	Secondary 3
	Secondary 4
	Secondary 5

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	Monday
	5 – November 23rd
	Virtual
	Virtual
	VMC

	Tuesday
	6 – November 24th
	VMC
	VMC
	Virtual

	Wednesday
	1 – November 25th
	Virtual
	Virtual
	VMC

	Thursday
	2 – November 26th
	VMC
	VMC
	Virtual

	Friday
	PED day Nov. 27th
	-
	-
	-

	Monday
	3 – November 30th
	Virtual
	Virtual
	VMC

	Tuesday
	4 – December 1st
	VMC
	VMC
	Virtual

	Wednesday **Sec 1 & 2 Virtual
	5 – December 2nd
	Virtual
	Virtual
	VMC

	Thursday
	6 – December 3rd
	VMC
	VMC
	Virtual

	Friday – Cycle Switchover
	1 – December 4th
	VMC
	VMC
	Virtual

	Monday
	2 – December 7th
	Virtual
	Virtual
	VMC

	Tuesday
	3 – December 8th
	VMC
	VMC
	Virtual

	Wednesday
	4 – December 9th
	Virtual
	Virtual
	VMC

	Thursday
	5 – December 10th
	VMC
	VMC
	Virtual

	Friday
	6 – December 11th
	Virtual
	Virtual
	VMC

	Monday
	1 – December 14th
	VMC
	VMC
	Virtual

	Tuesday
	2 – December 15th
	Virtual
	Virtual
	VMC

	Wednesday
	3 – December 16th
	VMC
	VMC
	Virtual

	Thursday **Sec 1 & 2 Virtual
	4 – December 17th
	Virtual
	Virtual
	Virtual

	Friday **Sec 1 & 2 Virtual
	5 – December 18th
	Virtual
	Virtual
	Virtual


 
Additionally, as announced yesterday by the Government, Secondary 1 to 5 students will be online December 17th & 18th, 2020 and January 5th to 8th, 2021.  The regular school day schedule will be followed through MS Teams while students learn online. 
A virtual day for Secondary 1 & 2 students has been approved at Governing Board to ensure that students are able to connect for the upcoming online schooling.  On December 2nd, 2020, Secondary 1 and 2 students will be following classes online with our Secondary 3 and 4 students. 
On December 2nd, Secondary 5 students will be at school and will write a Francais langue seconde de base exam for term one.  It is important that students are not absent unless it is COVID related.  This course is required for CEGEP admission and graduation.  Our Secondary 5 students normally write this exam in Secondary 4, but due to last year's shutdown and cancellation of MEES exams, they were unable to do so.  The supplemental MEES exam that all Secondary 5 students are scheduled to write will be held the week of January 11th, 2021 when we return from the holiday break.  As we approach the Supplemental Exam Session, more information will be sent to Secondary 5 students and their parents.  If the Supplemental Exam Session is cancelled, students will have an opportunity to write this exam in June 2021.
Be safe everyone!
 
Sincerest Regards,
Franca Cristiano
Principal

